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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week is WEEK A 

 

PE reminders for next week 

 

Upcoming fixture: 
 

• Wednesday 15 February: Handball vs Avon Valley School. Pick up at 5:00pm.   

 
Message from the PE Department 
 

Please can you make sure your child's PE kit is named. Lots of pupils are leaving kit in the changing 

rooms after lessons/clubs and because it is not named, it is extremely difficult to get it back to the 

correct pupil. 

Half-term 

 

School finishes for the half-term break at the usual time of 3:10pm on Friday 17 February. We look 

forward to welcoming pupils back to school on Monday 27 February. 

 

 

 

 

Travel Survey Reminder 

 

Thank you to those parents/carers and pupils who have completed the travel survey. The relevant 

links are below, we are still accepting completed surveys if you haven’t yet taken part. 

 

Parents/Carers: https://forms.gle/6vA8dWKCCBoCvNAk6 

Pupils: https://forms.gle/7yKkpSvBFgfFDtu8A 

 

 

 

 

 

Battery Recycling 

 

We have sourced a recycling box for batteries which is based in Reception.  Should you wish to make 

use of this please send used batteries in with your child. 
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